
Carolyn Federoff

11/18/2005 01:41 PM

To:   Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD, Ben Williams/PIH/KAN/HUD@HUD, Lisa A. Lowery/HSNG/KNX/HUD@HUD, pleasant5895@yahoo.com, Perry Casper/HSNG/POR/HUD@HUD

cc:

Subject:   ULP/TRO HUD NOLA Ex O

Exhibit O

----- Forwarded by Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD on 11/18/2005 01:16 PM -----


Carlos Osegueda

11/16/2005 08:15 PM

To:   pleasant5895@yahoo.com, Samuel M. Johnson Jr/FHEO/FTW/HUD@HUD, Salvatore T. Viola/PHSNG/NNJ/HUD@HUD

cc:   Carolyn Federoff/OGC/BOS/HUD@HUD, Hugh Ingram/ADMIN/ATL/HUD@HUD

Subject:   Formal Discussion Notification

The Deputy Secretary has signed a memorandum concerning the approved employment restoration options of employees affected by Hurricane Katrina.  There will be a formal discussion with all New Orleans employees and their supervisors via a conference call to discuss the approved employment restoration options and respond to any questions.  The conference is scheduled for Monday, November 21, 2005, 1 p.m. CST.  Please find the conference call details below.  For the employees that are physically working at the Fort Worth office, the call will be held in the Training Room on the 28th floor. 

CHAIRPERSON:            CARLOS OSEGUEDA / MARVEL ROBERTSON

DATE:                   Monday, November 21, 2005

TIME:                   1:00 pm  (CST)

DURATION:               2 hours

DIAL IN NUMBER(s):      800-682-5640

